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February 10, 2014 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to confirm that the Midnight Special band has played for us on 
many occasions over the years and I am happy to recommend them to 
others.  They sound great and have always been professional and reliable.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
Marc Smoltz 
General Manager 
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